
Rio de Janeiro, March the 23rd, 2010. 

 

Mr. Kirzan Iljumjinov 

FIDE President 

 

Dear Mr. President, 

 

I hereby want to express my support to your candidacy to be reelected as FIDE 

President for the 2010-14 period. 

 

Wishing you all the best I remain, 

 

Sincerely Yours 

 

 
Jorge Vega 


